
Childrens Trust Board Meeting 10th December 2015 

 Future governance will be changing between the CTB, LSCB and the Health 

& Wellbeing Board (HWB). The CTB will be disbanded by September 2016 

and the HWB will develop a sub-group primarily focused on the current CYPP 

2014-17. The sub-group will still require VS representation. 

 

 The CYPN Annual Report was well received and positively commented on. 

The recommendations that all communication to the Network from B&NES 

officers be improved in order to facilitate improved dissemination in adequate 

timescales, were agreed. 

 

 

 We raised the need for e-safety training/resources to be made available for 

parents/carers as this has been highlighted as an area of concern to VS 

groups working with families which is backed up by the SHEU survey where 

48% of secondary age children get e-safety information from parents. Yet 

parents are saying they feel out of their depth. LSCB Chair agreed to look into 

this area 

 

 Child Health Profile for B&NES showed a rise in the number of children 0 – 14 

years admitted to hospital with injuries (40% from falls) and admissions for 

self-harm in children aged 10 – 24 were also raised. These will be areas to 

focus preventative work in 

 

 

 Early Help Strategy was discussed and the need for a standardised 

framework for reporting outcomes and improved information and intelligence 

sharing across all sectors was emphasised. 

 

 Primary Youth parliament dates: 11 Feb Primary and 15 June Secondary 


